
 
 

 
 
 

 

Our ref: PDNW-AC217 
 
 

By Email: 
jane.slater@trafford.gov.uk 

 
NHS England  

North West 
Regatta Place 

Brunswick Business Park 
Summers Road 

Liverpool L3 4BL 
 

   08 March 2023

Dear Cllr Jane Slater 
 

Your Joint Local Health and Wellbeing Strategy (JLHWS) is a vital tool in understanding 
the local priorities that are being used to tackle the needs identified as part of your Joint 
Strategic Needs Assessment. We are seeking your views on the steps that Greater 
Manchester ICB has taken in implementing the JLHWS over the course of 2022/23. 
 
Your feedback will be used as part of NHS England’s annual assessment of Greater 
Manchester ICB’s performance for 2022/23. This is your opportunity to share good 
practice or successes that the ICB has demonstrated this year to enable knowledge to 
be shared to improve outcomes for people across the country. It is also your chance to 
comment on where Greater Manchester ICB could go further in supporting the delivery of 
the JLHWS. 
 
We would be grateful if you could respond to us at the regional team email address: 
england.nhs-nwplanning@nhs.net, by 07/04/2023 with your views on: 

• How effectively has Greater Manchester ICB worked with its NHS and wider 
system partners to implement the JLHWS? 

• What steps has Greater Manchester ICB taken in implementing the JLHWS?  
• What more could Greater Manchester ICB do to support implementation of the 

JLHWS? 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Andrew Crawshaw  

Regional Director of Performance and Delivery 

North West  
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